
 
 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY AT LIBBY GATE 
FOR THE PORT OF HONOLULU 

 

 

 
November 13, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Hawaiian Electric and HMS Construction will be installing an underground duct line through the 
intersection of Auiki Street and Mokauea Street from Wednesday, November 15, 2023 through 
Friday, March 1, 2024.  Some or all parts of this intersection will be unavailable during this time 
frame and this may affect truckers utilizing the Libby Gate.  At this time, YB has not been 
advised regarding the hours during which construction will occur.  Traffic will be allowed in the 
area with the use of a contraflow lane and the aid of flagmen.  Congestion in the area may 
increase during this time.  Once we receive more information including specific construction 
hours, we will send an updated notice.   
 
As a reminder, you may utilize Young Brothers’ Nimitz Gate during this time from 7:30 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m.  To expedite the check-in process be sure you have the correct booking numbers and 
your trucker’s certificate of insurance is up to date prior to arriving at the pier.   
 
Please follow all instructions by special duty Honolulu Police Department officers in the area.    
For the most up-to-date information on sailing schedule changes and cargo availability, visit our 
website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com and sign up for customer notices at 
www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/ or follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi.  
  
We appreciate your patience and understanding. 
  
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
  

http://www.youngbrothershawaii.com/
https://youngbrothershawaii.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5958193a0b365cc8564157f98&id=f572c919f1&e=a4356de0d2
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